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YOBE STATE GOVERNMENT OF NIGERIA
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY TO THE STATE GOVERNMENT
GOVERNOR’S OFFICE, DAMATURU, YOBE STATE
INVITATION FOR BID

1. The office of the Secretary to the State Government in line with Yobe State Public Procurement Law (2016) hereby wishes to invite
reputable interested companies/suppliers with requisite expertise to submit their bids for;
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